
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 
reminders for the upcoming week.  
 
Next week is Teacher Appreciation Week. During this unusual and difficult year, our teachers 
have gone above and beyond to keep students connected and learning. Please join me in letting 
them know how much we appreciate them. Please consider sending a card or email or even a 
small token next week to let your child’s teachers know how much you appreciate them. 
 
Interim reports will be available next Tuesday. Make sure to go into PowerSchool to check on 
your child’s progress. If you need help accessing the Parent Portal feature of PowerSchool, give 
us a call in the school office and we will be happy to help.  
 
Students will switch from A Day Encore classes to B Day Encore classes on Wednesday of this 
week.    
 
Don’t forget that the last three Wednesdays of the year, May 19, 26, and June 2 will be remote 
learning days to accommodate testing requirements for our remote-only students. 
 
Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 
 
 
  
 


